
SORRENTO HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

PO BOX 62073 

PHOENIX, AZ 85082-2073 

602-433-0331 

 
April 8th, 2025  

 

Dear Sorrento Homeowners, 

 

The board of directors has been working diligently to get the governing documents 
updated. There is a blue lined edited version of the documents that can be emailed to you 
per your request at Jennifer.kaahanui@inframark.com. This will help reduce printed 
copying costs for the association. The final versions of the documents will be added to the 
website and loaded onto the homeowner’s portal to view.  

The Architectural guidelines and process were only separated and pulled into its own 
guide/form.  

The Rules and regulations for the association underwent the same blue lined edits with 
prime consideration on such rules.  

The governing documents amendments will be placed on the ballot for the annual meeting 
scheduled for June 2nd, 2025, as a topic to vote on. We will need 60% or 79 Homeowners / 
Ballots to meet quorum to hold the meeting. If this is not met a subsequent meeting will be 
held within 30 days with 1/2 the quorum required to hold the meeting.  

Note your feedback is important, please visit the community’s website at 
https://mysorrentohoa.com/ under the “Community feedback form” tab to provide 
your feedback to the board of directors. The feedback form is live on the website until 
4/21/25.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

The Board of Directors & Management 
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